
 

2023 General Membership Meeting 

Sun City Civic Hall, Sun City 

11:30 a.m. – November 18, 2023 

DRAFT 

 

Call to Order - Call to order by President Linda Decquir at 12:15 p.m. 

Carol Fuller, Seceretary - The minutes of the General Meeting of 

February 18, 2023 were read by Secretary, Carol Fuller.  A motion to 

approve the minutes was made, seconded and carried. 

Linda reviewed the following:  

• Financial Status - Linda announced the financial status of the unit.  

The checking account balance as of the end of October is $2,587.12 

and the C.D. balance is $6,543.00. 

• Board Status – Jo Barstad volunteered from the floor to be a member 

of the Board.  The following will be on the Board for a two-year 

period, 2024-2026:  Linda Decquir, Carrollee Moore, Carol Fuller, 

Paula DiVerde, Jan Gleason and Jo Barstad.  Officers will be selected 

at the Board’s organizational meeting in January.  

• Goodwill Ambassador for 2023 – Paula DiVerde was selected as the 

Goodwill Ambassador for 2023.  

• October Sectional – The unit lost money hosting the Sectional.  If the 

tournament is to continue, a volunteer is needed to chair the 

tournament.   

• New Players – Several players have volunteered to mentor the unit’s 

newest players.   

• Proper Etiquette – Always use proper bridge etiquette at all bridge 

games.  Please remember these simple rules – NO teaching at the 

tables, NO talking, NO ridicule!  

• Snacks for Games – Anyone wishing to bring snacks to the games is 

appreciated and voluntary.  No need to sign up. 



As there were no further questions by the membership, the meeting was 

adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Carol Fuller, Secretary   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


